
 

 
 

Hiawatha Pep Squad!! 
 
 

Sports Night will be held on ​Friday, May 10th​ and we will need a Hiawatha pep squad to cheer our teachers 
on.  Up to forty (40)  5​th​ graders will be selected at random on Thursday, March 28th.  The students will be 
notified the next day.  Practices will be held in the Hiawatha gym after school on ​Thursdays from 3:15 - 4:15 
beginning on April 4th​.  If you are interested in participating as a member of the Pep Squad at Sports Night, 
please be sure that you can attend each practice.  There will be no practice on April 25​th​.  
 

● Please be aware that each student on the squad must purchase a ticket for sports night to be able to 
participate and must be accompanied by an adult who has a ticket.  

 
● Please be aware that no late bus transportation will be provided for practices.  If you are chosen for 

the Pep Squad, you MUST provide your own transportation. 
 

● Each member will need to purchase a shirt/accessory for approximately ​$15.00​ to wear that evening. It 
will be a keepsake for you.  

 
If you would like an opportunity to be selected for the Pep Squad for Sports Night, please complete the 
bottom portion of this form and return it to your teacher no later than ​Wednesday, March 27th​.   We will not 
accept any late entries so please be mindful of the deadline. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I am interested in being selected to be on the Hiawatha Sports Night Pep Squad.  I realize that if I am selected I 
must attend each practice and provide my own transportation to school. 
 
 
Student Name___________________________________ Class #________________ 
 
Parent Signature _______________________________________________________ 
 
If my child is selected ____________________________will be picking my child up  

                                 ( Name ) 
from school afternoon at 4:15. 
 
Contact Number _______________________________________________________ 
 

● Please note, if someone other than the person listed above is picking up your child you must send the 
person’s name in writing and sign it. We will not be able to release students to people who are not 
listed. Thank you! 


